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32nd Eng. honor fallen Soldier

Friends remember slain
captain’s enthusiasm

Pfc. Ben Brody

Associate Editor

At Marne Chapel
Friday, 92nd Engineer
Battalion (Heavy) held a
memorial service for
Headquarters Support
Company’s Capt. Scott T.
Corwin, who was killed
May 29.

Corwin’s friends and
commander reflected on
his life and his accom-
plishments since gradu-
ating from the U.S.
Military Academy at West
Point, exactly five years
before his death by an
unexplained shooting at
Monterey Square in
Savannah.

“Scott was a joyful soul
with a great enthusiasm
for life,” said Capt.
Jacqueline Reini, a friend
of Corwin’s. “His laugh
was so distinctive that
everyone else always
started laughing when he
did.”

Capt. Sarah Hallberg,
who graduated from
West Point with Corwin,
also fondly remembered
his infectious laugh and
his nickname of “Czar” at
the academy.

She also read memo-
ries from friends of
Corwin’s who could not
attend the ceremony.

“Scott struck me

immediately as being
self-confident and proud
of being a Soldier,” said
92nd Commander Lt.
Col. Mark Moffat. “He
felt he was always a
Soldier first, and an engi-
neer second.”

Corwin was the con-
struction officer for 92nd
Eng., and worked hard to
ensure the completion of
Fort Stewart’s military-
oriented urban training
site, according to Moffat.

Corwin’s first assign-
ment was with A
Company, 27th Engineer
Battalion at Fort Bragg,
N.C., with whom he
deployed to Kosovo from
November 2001 to May
2002.

After attending school
at Fort Leonard Wood,
Mo., he was assigned to
Stewart approximately
three months ago.

Corwin was a graduate

of the Jumpmaster
Course, and wore the
Senior Parachutist
Badge.

Moffat added, “Scott
would be proud of you
all.”

His mother Sonia
Corwin, and sisters
Allison and Jamie of
Darien, Ill. survive
Corwin. His father, Greg
Corwin, lives in
Coraopolis, Penn.
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Capt. Scott T. Corwin’s boots, tags, keviar and rifle
stand solemnly at his memorial at Marne Chapel Friday.

Parking changes

for Train

Capt. William H.
Poole

Provost Marshal Office

The musical group
“Train” will be perform-
ing on Fort Stewart at
Donovan Field June 17.
A map showing the des-
ignated parking areas
for this concert is pro-
vided below.

The entrance to gen-
eral public parking is
located on Harmon
Avenue, just after 9th
Street at the helipad.
The parking area adja-
cent to Niles Avenue and
16th Street is for vendors
only until 6 p.m. on the
day of the concert.
Handicap parking is

located behind the
reviewing stand on
Harmon Avenue.

Military Police will be
located in each parking
lot in order to assist peo-
ple as they arrive. 16th
Street will be blocked
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concert

between Harmon and
Niles for the band stag-
ing area.

Military Police will be
checking all bags at
Donovan Field before
allowing people to enter
the concert area.

People carrying
unauthorized items
such as weapons, pocket
knives and glass bottles
will be asked to either
return those items to
their vehicles or discard
them before they are
granted access to the
concert. Coolers will not
be allowed in the con-
cert area. Vendors will
sell beer and soft drinks.
Pets are also not allowed
at the concert.

On the day of the con-
cert, Gate 2 (Troupe Ave)
and Gate 8 (Frank
Cochran  Ave) will
remain open until mid-
night to expedite traffic
flow from Fort Stewart
after the concert.




